Dear Parents

The school has been approached by Tamwoods Camp Canada for any student wanting to join their camps. Details are available on their site https://www.tamwood.com   and with the headmaster.
Tamwood was founded in 1993 and has been organizing camps for students ever since. Campers are divided into two age groups for all activities and classes: Juniors, ages 7-12 and Teens, ages 13-17. Campers come from over 30 countries every summer including Argentina, Austria, Dominican Republic, Belgium, Brazil, Canada, Chile, China, Colombia, Czech Republic, Egypt, France, Germany, Hong Kong, India, Italy, Japan, Korea, Latvia, Mexico, Peru, Russia, Saudi Arabia, Spain, Switzerland, Taiwan, Turkey, Thailand, UAE, USA, Ukraine, Venezuela, and Vietnam. 

Their camps are organized at 7 locations across the United States and Canada – Los Angeles, San Francisco, Boston, Toronto, Vancouver, Montreal and Whistler. Further details can be got from their website https://www.tamwood.com/tamwood-camps/
It is suggested that 2 weeks is the ideal time for Indian students, as more often than not school calendars and academic commitments may not permit camps longer than that. However one week exposure will also be beneficial for the student.
Any parent interested in sending their ward may please contact the Headmaster.

Approximate cost for one week will be in the range of 2.75-3.00 lacs.

Thankyou

Yours faithfully 
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Brij Bhushan Singh 

Headmaster

01 Jan 20
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